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www.nfrc.org September 3, 2013 

Subject:  NFRC – Technical Bulletin 2013-11 (Information Only)

This bulletin announces the publication of a revision to the NFRC 101: Procedure for
Determining Thermophysical Properties of Materials for Use in NFRC-Approved

Software Programs.

Item One: NFRC 101E7A34

The revised standard has been published and may be downloaded by clicking on the
document name. Non-NFRC members may access the documents by clicking on this
link to the Technical Documents page on the NFRC website.

Two materials (by Mikron) that were in a previous version of NFRC 101, Appendix C,
were inadvertently removed and were reinstated.  Moreover, Mikron is now Quanex
Building Products.  Finally, all entries for Quanex IG Systems were changed to
Quanex Building Products. 

This document and its addendum log may be found on the Technical Documents
page of the NFRC website.

If you have any questions concerning the information in this NFRC Technical

Bulletin, please contact Dennis Anderson at 240-821-9514 or Scott Hanlon at 240-
821-9519.

NFRC is the recognized leader in energy performance rating and certification programs 
for fenestration products. Visit NFRC News Now for the latest fenestration-related information.

Make sure NFRC is on your Approved Sender's list to continue receiving bulletins, billings 
and other important NFRC e-mails.
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